From: Joanna Zimny

To: Stamate P. Skliris

Subject: RE: 733 Fairview Ave N.Skliris R-R Ltr.3-1-24
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 11:14:00 AM
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Good morning,

Thanks for letting us know. I'll send a follow up letter on Friday per usual. It shouldn’t have any
surprises, mainly recapping your discussion with Mr. Ubl.

Thanks,
Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
SAINT PAUL 15 W. Kellogg Blvd.

MINNESOTA Saint Paul, MN 55102
P:651-266-8585
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us

www.StPaul.gov
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From: Stamate P. Skliris <skliris@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 10:23 AM

To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 733 Fairview Ave N.Skliris R-R Ltr.3-1-24

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Good morning, Joanna,

Please advise, | am in a jury trial and will be unavailable to attend any hearing today.

Thank you,

On Fri, Mar 1, 2024, 10:33 Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.
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Thank you,
Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
SAINT PAUL 15 W. Kellogg Blvd.

MINNESOTA Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-8585

joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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